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Contact Details:  

Principal: Lauren Poole 

Phone: (08) 8569 4050 

Mobile: 0439 437 735 

Fax: (08) 8569 4124 

Email: 

dl.0326_info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Postal: C/- Post Office 

PALMER SA 5237 

Address: Olive Grove 

Avenue Palmer SA 5237 

Website: 

www.palmerps.sa.edu.au 
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       Small School, Enormous Opportunities 

Dear Families,   

Welcome back to Term two! We are already approaching  the end of week 

two and with only eight weeks left we have so many exciting things 

happening. We have had quite a few notes going out over the past couple 

of week and invoices for a great excursion, Dream Big. Please remember we 

also have Camp coming up in Term 4 and part payments can still be made. 

Please see Kellie if you have any questions re: payments or permission forms.  

 

Tomorrow we have Sports Day at Cambrai Primary School and for the 

students who are meeting at school please be here no later than 8:45am for 

the bus to leave by 8:50am. Families who are meeting at Sports Day please 

be there at 9:20am. Please note that due to our early leaving time tomorrow 

morning, there will be no Breakfast club tomorrow morning. The bus will be 

going back to the school after Sports Day is completed, which we estimate 

to be between 1:45—2:05, resulting in the bus arriving back at school 

between 2:15  and 2:35. Please ensure that students are provided with 

plenty of healthy snacks, recess and lunch if no orders have been placed, 

and one or two drink bottles of water. We will be supplying students with a 

blue or white top, however some students also wish to wear their own white 

or blue top which is fine.  Students may use coloured hairspray/hair chalk/ 

zinc etc however we ask that this be applied at home before coming to 

school.  Most importantly, please ensure that appropriate footwear is worn, 

given that students will be active for the majority of the day. Thanks one and 

all and we look forward to a fun-filled day for our amazing students to enjoy.  

 

NAPLaN 

We start NAPLaN testing on Tuesday 11th May 2021. Students in Year 3, 5 & 7 

will take part in this testing, unless a parent/caregiver has decided to 

withdraw their child from this.  The majority of this testing is conducted online, 

however the year three students will be completing the writing component 

by hand. Please come and see me if you would like to discuss this at all.  

 

     Newsletter Week 2 Term 2 2021 
 



 

 

Dream Big Excursion—26th May 2021 

Notes and invoices have gone home in week one for this. Please ensure all notes are returned and 

payment of $12 per student are due on the Wednesday 19th May 2021. Students are excited for the 

shows and activities which are planned. This will also be an early start, bus will be leaving school at 

8:30am and returning by roughly 4pm. We will keep all families updated via Facebook and class 

dojo as the day goes on, and inform families for a more accurate arrival time back at school once 

we’ve left Adelaide.  

 

Arbury Park Camp Wednesday 20th –Friday 22nd October 

We are one term closer to having our bi-annual School Camp!!! Further information about camp, 

what to bring, permission forms etc will be sent out at the end of term three. If you have any 

questions about camp, please come and speak to your child’s teacher or myself. Please remember 

that part payments can be made over the next two terms, please come in and see Kellie for any 

information about payments and amounts left to pay.  

 

Family communication 

After many surveys and discussions we have decided to cancel our Skoolbag App. From feedback 

parents/families are relying on information / updates from Facebook and Class Dojo. So from here 

we will be only publishing information on these two applications. We are also going to look into a 

new Newsletter design on Office Sway. Hopefully a new technology to improve the look and to add 

in more photos and events coming up. We are also continue to keep our School Website up to date 

with Newsletter and information about the School. If you have any questions please feel free to 

come and chat with Kellie or Lauren.  

 

Hats 

As we are in term two now, we will continue checking the UV rating daily. If the UV rating is 3 or 

above, hats will be required to be worn. If the UV rating is below 3, students may play outside and do 

PE/Fitness without hats.  

 

School Dentist 

The Dentist will be here next Thursday and Friday. If you haven’t returned your form yet and would 

like your child to have a dental appointment, please bring the forms back tomorrow. We encourage 

you to attend with your child if they are at all nervous with dentists, as support for them, as the 

appointments will be held in the van and not in the admin office as previously done.  

 

Fingers crossed for some lovely weather for Friday at Sports Day! 

Kind regards, Lauren  


